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ISSUE: STAR (SCHOOL TAX RELIEF PROGRAM)  

New legislation will require all homeowners receiving a Basic STAR exemption to register with the New York State

Tax Department in order to receive STAR exemptions in 2014 and subsequent years.  Registration will begin on

August 19 and continue through December 31, 2013.  For more information on this registration requirement, please

click on the box below for a STAR fact sheet. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/star-school-tax-relief-program

